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 Vice President Recording Secretary North Carolina Maryland Washington, DC Virginia   West Virginia 

 

 
 

 

 

OFFICIAL MINUTES 

Executive Board Meeting 
April 22, 2025 

 

 

 
     In Attendance: 

     Felandria Jackson -   Local President 

     Joseph Page -    Vice President 

     Lafon Robinson -    Treasurer 

     Marcus Anderson-   Recording Secretary 

     Cynthia Brown -    NCSEBM 

     Marvin Simpson -   VASEBM 

     Demetria Spratley -   DCSEBM 

     Mike Perry -    MDSEBM 

     Tim Powers -   WVSEBM 

 

 

 

The Executive Board Meeting for NPMHU Local 305 was called to order by President Felandria Jackson at 

10:02 a.m. The roll call was then conducted by Recording Secretary Marcus Anderson.   
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INVOCATION 

Invocation was delivered by Vice President Joseph Page. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

President Jackson discussed the agenda items for the upcoming council meeting and chief steward training taking 

place April 23-26, 2025. The covering of cost for the upcoming SAMLU in Washington, D.C., and MHBP 

Seminar in Phoenix, Arizona was then authorized with the following motion: 

 

Motion:  President Jackson moved to cover all cost associated with the SAMLU in Washington, D.C., and the 

cost of the MHBP Seminar in Phoenix, Arizona. The motion was seconded by DCSEBM Demetria Spratley and 

moved forward by unanimous roll call vote 

 

STATE OF THE UNION 

President Jackson discussed some of the possible impacts to the Union based off information gathered at the 

SAMLU in New Orleans. 

 

LEGISLATIVE CONFERENCE 

President Jackson went over the agenda and answered questions about the upcoming Legislative Conference in 

Washington, D.C. 

 

STATUS OF LABOR CHARGES 

All current labor charges are still pending due to the Labor Board being short staffed. 

 

L305 WEBSITE 

Further discussion was had by the Board on the revamping of the L305 website. 

AROUND THE ROOM  

President Jackson went around to each member of the Board to hear any issues or concerns they may have.  

 

 

With no further business on this date, Local President Felandria Jackson made a motion to adjourn the 

meeting. The motion was seconded by Local Treasurer Lafon Robinson and moved forward unanimously. The 

Executive Board Meeting of Local 305 was officially adjourned at 3:10 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Marcus D. Anderson 

Recording Secretary 

NPMHU – Local 305 


	4907 Fitzhugh Avenue, Suite 100

